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Book Condition: New. Publisher/Verlag: Springer, Basel | Calculus of Variations, Optimal Control Theory and
Numerical Methods | "Optimal Control" reports on new theoretical and practical advances essential for
analysing and synthesizing optimal controls of dynamical systems governed by partial and ordinary
di<erential equations. New necessary and su<icient conditions for optimality are given. Recent advances in
numerical methods are discussed. These have been achieved through new techniques for solving large-sized
nonlinear programs with sparse Hessians, and through a combination of direct and indirect methods for
solving the multipoint boundary value problem. The book also focuses on the construction of feedback controls
for nonlinear systems and highlights advances in the theory of problems with uncertainty. Decomposition
methods of nonlinear systems and new techniques for constructing feedback controls for state- and control
constrained linear quadratic systems are presented. The book o<ers solutions to many complex practical
optimal control problems. | Optimality Conditions and Algorithms.- Tent Method in Optimal Control Theory.-
Pontryagin&apos;s Maximum Principle for Multidimensional Control Problems.- An Algorithm for Abstract
Optimal Control Problems Using Maximum Principles and Applications to a Class of Distributed Parameter
Systems.- Convexification of Control Problems in Evolution Equations.- Semidiscrete Ritz-Galerkin
Approximation of Nonlinear Parabolic Boundary Control Problems.- Iterative Methods for Optimal Control
Processes governed by Integral Equations.- Solving Equations a Problem of Optimal Control.- On the Minimax
Optimal Control Problem and Its Variations.- Numerical Methods.- Trajectory Optimization Using Sparse
Sequential Quadratic Programming.- Numerical Solution of Optimal Control Problems by Direct Collocation.-
Reduced SQP Methods for Nonlinear Heat Conduction Control Problems.- Analysis and Synthesis of Nonlinear
Systems.- Decomposition and Feedback Control of Nonlinear Dynamic Systems.- A Discrete Stabilizing Study
Strategy for a Student Related Problem under Uncertainty.- Stability Conditions in Terms of Eigenvalues of a
Nonlinear Optimal Controlled System.- Program-Positional Optimization for Dynamic Systems.- Synthesis of
Bilinear Controlled Systems...
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